WEEKLY NEWS



ASSUMPTION SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWS September 24, 2025

Dear Assumption Families,

What a wonderful week we have had! On Friday, we joyfully celebrated our grandparents. The church was filled with love and happiness as our students shared in the beauty of our Catholic Mass with their grandparents. Afterwards, our classrooms were full of smiles as students proudly welcomed their guests. Thank you to all who joined us and made this day so memorable.

Next week will be our first PTG meeting of the year. We are excited to share ideas for the school year, discuss upcoming events, and set goals for our fundraising efforts. We encourage everyone to take part in this wonderful group and help continue building our strong school community.

Our Cross-Country season also begins today with the first meet! We look forward to cheering on our athletes as they compete with other schools in the area and encourage you to come support them at future races.

Blessings on a joyful week ahead.

Mrs. Olson





Autumn Prayer
God of all seasons, we thank you for
Autumn.

We thank you

for the touch of coolness in the air that gives us a new burst of energy, for the coloring of trees that shows the creativity of the Divine Artist,

for the falling leaves that reveal the strength of the branches,

for the hues of fields that bring peace to our souls.

for the smiles on pumpkins that bring joy to children,

for the fall harvest which that brings us gratitude for the bounty of our land,

for this change of seasons that reveals the circle of life.

God of all seasons, as you transform the earth, transform us by your Spirit.

Amen

- Rev. Doug Leonhardt, S.J.



The Jogathon is one of our two main Fundraisers for the school.

Each year we turn to our Assumption

Community to help us secure

sponsorships for the event. We ask
families to ask their employers, local
businesses, and organizations to join the
Assumption School family by supporting
the Jogathon.

The Jogathon is a fun filled whole school activity that engages all students. Every dollar raised will be used toward school improvement initiatives.

Paperwork has gone out! Please send in your Business sponsors, Pledge Sheets, and Volunteer forms (if you are able to volunteer).

NOTE: This is NOT a school day for Prek.

Prek students will participate in the

Jogathon with their parent/guardian and
then are finished for the day. If you wish to

volunteer, please arrange for another parent
or guardian to care for your Prek student.



PTG, or Parent-Teacher Guild, is a group of Parents and Teachers working together to support students, assist our school staff, and meet school needs through volunteering and fundraising.

We invite all parents and staff to our next meeting on Wednesday, October 1st at 6:30 PM in the church hall. Join us to discuss past and future events and hear about upcoming volunteer opportunities.

We Hope to see you there!

IMPORTANT DATES

9/24—XC Meet

9/27-9/28—Catholic Schools Appeal Speakers at Mass

10/1—PreK Field Trip (No School PreK Only)
Families meet at farm

10/1—PTG Meeting 6:30 PM Church Hall

10/3—Ice Cream Friday

10/7—Vision Screening

10/9—Jogathon (Raindate 10/17)
NO AFTERNOON EXT DAY

10/10—NO SCHOOL Diocesan PD

10/13—NO SCHOOL Columbus Day

10/15—Picture Day (Winter Uniforms)